
Class: Mercury         Week 2 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I would like to say a big thank you for 

all your hard work.  I have been so 

impressed with the quality and range 

of activities the children have been 

doing at home.  I am aware that many 

of you are juggling working from home 

with home schooling and caring for 

your other children.  So, let me just say 

I think you are all doing a fantastic 

job of keeping your children engaged 

and happy!  I know from my own 

experience that teaching your own child 

at home can sometimes be more 

challenging than teaching a class of 

28!  Reading your emails and seeing the 

children in your photos has kept me 

smiling over the last couple of weeks. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Westfeld 



 

Book of the week:  

Where the Wild Things Are 
 

 
Look at our 

crowns! 

 



Our kings and queens had 

some great ideas about what 

they would do if they were in 

charge. 

  

  



Look at our 

monsters! 
 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

      

We have done lots of writing 

and phonics! 

 

 

 



 

Out and about 

  

 



   

We did lots of maths 

activities 

 

 

                                                                 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

We have had such a 

busy week! 

 


